
ISTARA CM MINUTES 9/9/25 

 

Pauline opened the meeting at 2:10 pm. 

Apologies were received from Phil 

There were no matters arising from the last meeting. 

Pam had received a phone call from Harry Green apologising for his talk at the 

monthly meeting which he didn’t think was up to his usual standard because of   

a serious health condition.  Pam assured him that members were more than 

happy with his talk and wished him well. 

All cruise places have been booked with a waiting list if more places become 

available. Lyn had secured place at Brick Lane for an adult panto either in Feb 

or Mar next year this event includes a lunch, she has also identified a half 

board holiday in Paignton with no single supplement in Mar or Apr. 

Lyn will take names and money for an event at the community centre, Heroes 

and sweethearts with a fish and chip supper. £25.00 Full payment only 

The anniversary party has been booked for 27th June.  This will be a ticket only 

event, more details will be released soon. 

Pam then asked for the diary to be approved, she also asked that new 

members be identified before a meeting. She will book a date for a quiz. 

The treasurer had nothing to report. 

The lunch club is at the Rose & Crown this month. 

Margie and Alistair had nothing to report 

Pauline then read a report from Phil who attended the Kentara meeting on 

4/9/25.  Pam proposed a vote of thanks for the report.  Pam had heard of a 

new exhibition of Winston Churchill’s uniforms etc. it reopens in March 2026 

so we will see if there is any interest. 

There being no other business the meeting closed at 4:00pm 

DONM.  14/10/2025 

 

 



 

 

 

 


